
Support for Eviction Moratorium Extension 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to express my strong support for the extension of the eviction moratorium for 

disabled residents in our community. The ongoing challenges brought about by the COVID-19 

pandemic have disproportionately affected individuals with disabilities, making it increasingly 

difficult for them to secure stable housing. 

Many residents with disabilities often face barriers that make it challenging to find employment 

or maintain a steady income. With continued health concerns and economic instability, it is 

essential to ensure that these vulnerable individuals have the protection needed to prevent 

unnecessary displacement. 

An extension of the eviction moratorium will provide peace of mind to disabled residents, 

allowing them to focus on their health and well-being without the fear of losing their homes. It is 

our responsibility to support our most vulnerable community members during these tough times. 

Thank you for considering the needs of disabled residents in this important decision. I urge you 

to take action to extend the eviction moratorium. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


